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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

August 13, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  August 18, 2024 

Emblem Handout  
  and Usher:  Tom McNeely 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: Terry Capel 
 
Contribution Count:  Danene Hartley &  
                                          Sheila Dale 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade Bianca Williams 
  2nd — 5th Grade Tom & Jan Winnell 
   
Sound & Pete Williams/         
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday August 11,  2024 

Attendance: 53 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

Welcome Home Sunday August 25 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Columbus, Ohio 

 

Honoring the Old Paths September 12-14 

Harrisville CofC 

Harrisville, W.Va. 

 

Gospel Meeting        September 15-20 

Pine Grove CofC 

Scott Depot, WV 25560 
 

 

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Important Dates 

Linda Bailey, step-down unit, CP/ICU Memorial, 

    pneumonia 

 

Chris Marchese (Grace Wagner’s sister), broken ankle 

 

Nick Johnson, recovering from a fall 

 

Tom Winnell, health issues 

 

Becki Conway (friend of Dee Moore), Tamika Latta, Barb 

Samples, Linda Bailey, Shelia Lucas, Regina Mayne, Chuck & 

Shirley Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class is studying 

the book of Colossians.  The class is led by Matt 

Gallagher. 

If you have any questions, please contact Matt. 

Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class 

As well could you expect a plant to grow without air 

and water as to expect your heart to grow without pray-

er and faith. - Charles Spurgeon 
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 

7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book of 

Colossians. All men are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chris 

Morris or Tom McNeely. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednesday 

nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 17.   

The class is studying Who is This Jesus by 

Drew Karschner  

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on Tues-

day, August 27, at 6:00 pm, at Panera Bread, 

South Ridge, South Charleston. 

The book selection for June’s discussion is Miss 

Morgan’s Book Brigade by Janet Skeslien Charles If you 

have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale.  Everyone 

is welcome.  

Ladies’ Book Club Ladies Bible Class 

Thank You ! 

Thank you to those who worked with the Kana-

wha Valley Church this past Friday and Satur-

day to prepare and hand out backpacks and 

school supplies to the kids at Oakhurst Terrace, 

off Route 119.  Also for working with the kids on 

games, a water slide and sending food. 

THE WHOLE IS GREATER . . .  
 
Composer Iannis Xenakis said, “The collision of hail or rain with hard surfaces, or the song of cicadas in 
a summer field. These sonic events are made out of thousands of isolated sounds; this multitude of 
sounds, seen as totality, is a new sonic event.” 
 
What would one cicada sound like, or a lone hailstone hitting the ground? Would we even hear that? 
How about one raindrop, one low rumble of thunder? But put those individual sounds together in groups 
and they’re powerful. 
 
What can one coin in an offering plate accomplish? Or one volunteer from an entire congregation? 
What if John the Baptist’s lone voice had never been joined by the disciples, and all the Christians after them, sharing 
the Gospel? 
 
One voice alone isn’t inconsequential, just as one coin, one volunteer, one raindrop isn’t nothing. But if each felt incon-
sequential and stopped contributing its “sound,” soon there would be nothing. Conversely, when many individuals stay 
in the game, soon they find they aren’t alone at all. God brings their contributions together, creating a whole new “sonic 
event”!   -   Newsletter Newsletter 


